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COVID-19 testing Tuesday at Spurlock Station indicated two more contractors are positive. Since Friday, a total of six contractors have tested positive. The positive rapid tests are being analyzed to confirm the diagnoses.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Approximately 120 workers, including contractors and EKPC employees, have been tested in the past two days. No EKPC employees have tested positive.

All those who have tested positive are quarantining. Areas of the plant where they worked in the three days prior to testing positive have been deep cleaned and sanitized.

EKPC and its contracting companies are conducting contact tracing to identify anyone who may have come in close contact with those who have tested positive. EKPC continues to coordinate information with the local health department.

Work on the CCR-ELG project was suspended Monday and Tuesday for testing and will resume Wednesday with strict requirements for social distancing and mask protocol on the job site. 

Please note, discrimination or harassment of individuals who are suspected to have tested positive for, or been exposed to, COVID-19 is strictly prohibited. Please contact your supervisor with any questions or concerns.


